SeabrookNPEm Resource

From: Plasse, Richard

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 4:15 PM
To: Cliche, Richard

Subject: RE: Seabrook QATR

thx

From: Cliche, Richard [mailto:Richard.Cliche@fpl.com]
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 3:46 PM

To: Plasse, Richard

Subject: Seabrook QATR

Rick,
ML for information removed from the Seabrook UFSAR Chapter 13.5 is ML11180A281.

Rick Cliche

License Renewal Project Manager
Seabrook Station
richard.cliche@fpl.com

Desk: (603) 773-7003

Fax: (603)773-7995

Cell: (603) 765-6358
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